

Caldy-Road West Kirby Wirral **CH48 2HE** 

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS icallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

7th March 2022





Dear Parents/Carers.

## **JOIN THE GREAT BIG SCHOOL CLEAN 2022!**

At Keep Britain Tidy, they believe that no one is too small to make a big difference and when we all come together, that big difference becomes a huge one. At Avalon School, we want to take part in the Great Big School Clean 2022 by each child pledging to pick up one full bag of litter between the dates of 25th March to 10th April.

Keep Britain Tidy say that if every child who attended school in the UK pledged to pick up just one bag of litter during the Great Big School Clean, we could remove 10.3 million bags of litter from our natural environment!

Litter is bad for the environment because:

- Animals can eat it and become ill
- It can go into our oceans and hurt the sea life
- It can be harmful to plants
- It makes the environment look untidy
- It doesn't biodegrade

We want to take part in this clean up so that we can keep our school environment clean as well as protect our wildlife.

During the first week of the dates above, we will be completing our pledge in school. However, we would love the support from home and to look after our local environment as well, and ask you to help our pledge by picking up litter around where you live. We would love to see any photographs of your hard work.

In addition, schools that pledge will also go into a prize draw to win goody bags filled with books by the brilliant author; Sarah Roberts, who wrote the books 'Somebody Swallowed Stanley' and 'Somebody Crunched Colin'. One lucky school will win an assembly with the author. How exciting!

Yours sincerely

Soph

Ars C Creedon, Miss A Robertson

And Eco-Council

Eco-Schools

GOOL

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

